
Safety Issue Type: Recalls
May 27 2022    NHTSA Campaign Number: 22V382000 

Powertrain Control Module Malfunction
A rearview camera or reverse light that is disabled reduces the driver's rear view, increasing the 
risk of a crash.  Disabled driver assist features (traction control, forward collision warning, blind 
spot warning, cross traffic indicator) may increase the risk of a crash.

NHTSA Campaign Number    22V382000

Manufacturer    Ford Motor Company

Components    POWER TRAIN

Potential Number of Units Affected    25032
Summary
Ford Motor Company (Ford) is recalling certain 2019-2020 Mustang vehicles equipped with 
5.0L engines and manual transmissions.  The Powertrain Control Module (PCM) may broadcast 
an unintended faulted signal to the modules controlling the reverse camera, reverse light, and 
driver assist features, which may disable all of these functions.
Remedy
Dealers will update the PCM software, free of charge.  Owner notification letters are expected 
to be mailed June 13, 2022.  Owners may contact Ford customer service at 1-866-436-7332.  
Ford's number for this recall is 22S37.
Notes
Owners may also contact the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration Vehicle Safety 
Hotline at 1-888-327-4236 (TTY 1-800-424-9153), or go to www.nhtsa.gov.

Affected Products (2)

Vehicle
MAKE MODEL YEAR
FORD MUSTANG 2019-2020

Associated Documents (3)

Defect Notice 573 Report
RCLRPT-22V382-6344.PDF 216.535KB
https://static.nhtsa.gov/odi/rcl/2022/RCLRPT-22V382-6344.PDF

Recall Acknowledgement
RCAK-22V382-9821.pdf 645.561KB
https://static.nhtsa.gov/odi/rcl/2022/RCAK-22V382-9821.pdf

Manufacturer Notices(to Dealers,etc) - Dealer Bulletin re NEW VEHICLE DEMONSTRATION / 
DELIVERY HOLD - Safety Recall 22S37
Certain 2019 - 2020 Model Year Mustang 5.0L Vehicles with a Manual Transmission Powertrain 
Control Module Reprograming
RCMN-22V382-0242.pdf 246.231KB
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